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Hey VPE Dads, We need you – Yes, YOU! 
 Message from Dad’s Club President  

 
Hello VPE Dads!  My name is Justin Gilbert, and I’m thrilled to introduce myself as this 
year’s Dad’s Club President. This will be my fifth year at VPE, and over the past few 
years, I’ve cherished the opportunity to volunteer and be a part of the VPE community. 
I’m married to my lovely wife, Monica, and I’m blessed to be a proud dad to three 
beautiful daughters: Peyton, who’s starting 4th grade, Anabel, who’s heading into 3rd 
grade, and Olivia, who’s joining TK this year. 
I’m eagerly looking forward to meeting both returning and new VPE dads. My goal is to 
foster a sense of camaraderie among us dads, enabling us to support our children and the 
school, and most importantly, have a blast along the way. Whether you have ample time 
to dedicate or simply want to contribute whenever possible, we’d be delighted to have 
you join the Dad’s Club community. Let’s make this year unforgettable! Looking forward 
to connecting with you all soon. 
Best regards, Justin Gilbert 

 

VPE DAD’S CLUB GET IT DONE!  

The Dads' Club has completed scores of work 
projects. Repainting classrooms, repairing lunch 
carts, MPR upgrades, plus improving campus 
landscaping and playground areas. We also have 
raised thousands of dollars for needed classroom 
technology and other school improvements through 
Bobcat Poolza, our fun annual year-end campus 
event. Dads’ Club members are active on-campus 
volunteers, too. VPE has a fantastic tradition of not 
just Moms, but also Dads, helping inside the 
classroom and with our campus activities 
throughout the year. 

VPE DAD’S HANG OUT!  
It’s not all work... We like to have fun and have some 
events throughout the year like Poker tournaments 
and meetings at local establishments. Plus, we help 
with set up and tear down at VPE events all while 
having a good time. It's always great to see a familiar 
face on campus when your part of the Dad’s Club. 
Time Commitment? Not Much! 
Can’t make a meeting here or there? - no problem!  
We’ll take your assistance whenever you are 
available.  If you can fit in a couple of hours this 
school year, you’ll make a difference.   

 

Upcoming Dates 

- Dad’s Club Meeting @ 

Brewery X  

Thursday Sept 11 6:30pm  

- Skate Party @ Holiday 

Skate Center         

Wednesday Sept 17  

4-6pm  

$20 - Skate  

$5 - Attend  
 

Connect with Us  

Drop us an email to get on 

the list: 

vpedadsclub@gmail.com 

Follow us on Instagram: 

vpedadsclub 

https://www.instagram.com/vpedadsclub/

